
   Our Lady of Fatima Church 

4256 Acushnet Avenue  

New Bedford, MA 02745 

Rectory Office: (508) 995-7351   Fax: (508) 995-4401 

Religious Education: (508) 995-6685 

Email Address: olofnb@comcast.net 

Parish Website: olofnb.org 

Bulletin Web: pilotbulletins.net/sign-up 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. John A. Raposo, Pastor 

Mrs. Pearl Enos, Director of Religious Education 

Mrs. Lucy Pinto, Parish Secretary 

Patrick & Denise Morency Gannon, Music Ministry 

SUNDAY & WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday at 8:00 AM 

The Rosary is prayed in common after each daily Mass. 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 PM 

Sunday: 8:00  & 10:00 AM 

PENANCE 

Saturday: 3:15 to 3:45 PM 

 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made with the Church at least eight months prior to the anticipated wedding date. 

Initiation of Adults: Non-Catholic Adults who wish to join the Catholic Church may inquire about the formation and edu-

cation process which lead to Baptism or Full Communion. Please call the Parish Office for details. 

Home-Bound: Individuals confined to their home may receive the Holy Eucharist on a regular basis at home.  Contact the 

Parish Office to arrange an initial visit by a priest and pastoral care. 

Infant Baptism: Parents should call the Parish Office to arrange an interview and schedule the Baptism. 

St. Vincent De Paul Society: For assistance contact us at OLOFSVdPS@aol.com or call Ron Cabral at (508) 717-2688. 

 

Welcome to New Parishioners 

It is a joy for us to welcome new members to our parish!  If you worship with us regularly here, but are not registered, please use 

this form to request registration information. Drop it in the basket or mail it to us.  We look forward to your participation in our 

faith community. Name___________________________________________________Phone _____________________ 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 



TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME -  JUNE 10, 2018 

 
 
 

  Saturday             June              9,     4:00 PM        Manuel R. Cabral, Manuel C. Rocha, & James Cabral  
                by Ron & Rose Cabral 
  Sunday                June            10,  8:00 AM        Manuel Magalhaes & Alice Pereira by Family  
                      10:00 AM       Hildeberto Oliveira, Manuel, Maria, Emanuel & Luduina Furtado 
                       by Family 
  Monday       June            11,  8:00 AM        For the Souls in Purgatory 
  Tuesday       June         12,  8:00 AM        Michael Zajac by Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Gannon 
  Wednesday      June         13,  8:00 AM        Special intention for Sr. Joan 
  Friday              June             15,  8:00 AM        Anna Campoli (4th Ann.) by Family 
  Saturday             June         16,   4:00 PM        Sean Gannon  
  Sunday                June         17,      8:00 AM        Jose Pedro Resendes by Family                            
              10:00 AM         Lubelia Oliveira by Family 

 
  Sanctuary Lamp:  In thanksgiving for prayers answered through the intercession of St. Joseph 
  Our Lady of Fatima: In memory of Tony DaSilveira 

WEEKLY FINANCIAL REPORT: 
Last weekend collection: $2,176.11  Thank you! 
Ecclesiastical Students: $716.75 Thank you! 
Expenses last week: $2,807.86 ($400.00 parish assessment 
paid in full for fiscal year, $374.00 property insurance paid 
in full for fiscal year, 1003.86 clergy medical paid in full 
for fiscal year, $1.030.00 salaries) 

 

 

TUESDAY EVENING PRAYER GROUP 

ROSARY AND CHAPLET OF  

DIVINE MERCY  

All are welcomed to join us for Rosary and 

Chaplet of Divine Mercy every Tuesday at 7:00 p.m. 

There is so much to pray for. Please email any prayer 

requests to Lucy at olofnb@comcast.net.  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR AUGUST & SEPTEMBER 
ARE AVAILABLE: Mass intentions can be scheduled 
during office hours on Wednesdays 9-3 and Fridays 9-12. 
The Sanctuary Lamp for Our Lady of Fatima Lamp, is also 
available. 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK: 

Nothing can happen without God’s permission 

and God will not allow a difficulty unless He 

has a divine purpose for it.  If you will keep 

your peace, you’ll pass the test and God will 

bring you out better than you were before. 

 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES:  To date we have $28,970.00 

 We encourage you to mail in your pledge or place it in the 

collection basket at any Mass and to support the Appeal as 

generously as you can. If at all possible, we’d like you to 

consider pledging throughout the year. If you haven’t re-

ceived a contribution card in the mail, you can pick one up 

at the back of the Church. Programs supported by the Ap-

peal help people in all phases of life – from children, to 

youth, to parents, to the elderly.   

What would it be like to have an 

“immaculate heart”? Might it be to 

have a heart that loved uncondition‐

ally? When we are honest about it, 

much of what we call “love” is actu‐

ally a sort of quid pro quo, this‐for‐

that exchange of affection. We love 

those who love us in return, who treat us well, who 

respect us. There’s nothing wrong with that, but can 

we open our hearts a bit more to embrace those who 

do not return our love in equal measure? Can we go 

so far as to love our enemies? A tall order but one 

worth striving for—an immaculate heart that loves 

unconditionally, as a mother loves her child, as Mary 

loved her son. Practice loving without conditions. 

When you pray today, ask for an immaculate heart.  



Fatima: Hope for 

the World  

Pray the Rosary 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Youth Listening Session 
June 27th 1pm-3:30pm 
at Cathedral Camp with 

Bishop daCunha 

CATHEDRAL CAMP: 

Applications for Cathedral Camp have been received, Two 
Week Sessions will be the maximum time allotted for each 
child. Limited applications are available for the children of 
our Parish, Saint Vincent de Paul Society of our Parish will 
sponsor a child who qualifies after an interview and whose 
parents are unable to afford the full tuition fee. For those fam-
ilies who can afford the full tuition fee of $225 per child per 
session will need to call the camp (508-763-8874) for a pri-
vate application. Any questions or request for an application 
through SVdPS at OLOF contact Ron R. Cabral at 508-717-
2688 or E-mail at OLOFSVdPS@aol.com. Age is between 5 
to 14.  

Quo Vadis Days is an initiative of the Diocese of Fall River 
Office of Vocations.  Qua Vadis is for young men ages 14-18 
years of age.  It will give you an opportunity to deepen your 
faith, learn how to discern your vocation, learn more about the 
priesthood, and grow in greater fraternity with other young 
men from our Dioceser.  It will be held July 9th –July 13th at 
Betania II Retreat Center in  Medway, MA.  For more infor-
mation, please contact Fr. Kevin Cook at (508) 824-5707 or at 
frcook@holyfamilytaunton.org. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
“And behold, I am with you always, until the end of the 
age." Is God present in your marriage? Bring Him in more 
fully by attending a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Week-
end. The next Weekends are Jun 9-10, 2018 in Medway, 
MA and Sep 15-16, 2018 in Medway, MA. For more infor-
mation, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 
or visit them at https://wwmema.org/.  

WELCOME TO THE 
CHRISTIAN FAMILY! 
 
 Leah Grace Wilbur, daughter of 
Matthew and Susana Wilbur was 
baptized last Sunday, June 3rd. 
The parish family welcomes her 
warmly to our  family of faith.   

 

UPDATE ON SOPHIA’S SURGERY THAT  

WAS POSTPONED TO JUNE 18TH. 

 

Sophia Murphy, granddaughter of our 
parishioners, Jim and Lisa House are in 
need of help with little Sophia’s surgery. 
Sophia was born with a condition called 
Billiary Atresia, a rare disease of the 

liver and bile ducts, where a liver transplant is needed. Her 
liver transplant was postponed from Tuesday, June 4th to 

Monday, June 18th. For more information, please go to 

www.gofundme.com/Sophiasliversurgery  or donations 

can be put in an envelope in the collection basket marked So‐

phia Fund and checks payable to Lisa House. Please keep     

Sophia and her family in your prayers.  They are very grateful 

for all your help and prayers.  

Thank you! 

CAMP ANGEL WINGS, CAMP ANGEL WINGS is a 
bereavement day-camp Sponsored by Southcoast Visiting 
Nurse Association. The day-camp experience is offered at 
no cost for children ages 6 to 15 grieving the loss of some-
one close to them.  It will be held on July 14th & 15th at 
Camp Welch, North Main Street, Assonet.  For more infor-
mation, please call (508) 973-3426. 

Person-to-Person: A Mother Teresa Project 

Christin Jezak, an actress living and working in Los 
Angeles originally from Fall River, will perform her one 
women play about Mother Teresa of Calcutta at St John 
of God Parish in Somerset on Monday, June 18th at 7 
p.m. We are located at 996 Brayton Av in Somerset. She 
has been performing her play for the past 11 years 
across the U.S., and even performed it for World Youth 
Day in Australia. The performance will be followed by 
refreshments. A free will offering will be taken up. For 
more information about the play visit her website 
at p2ptheatre.com, or sjogsomerset.org 




